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Shining the Light of Learning 

       
 13 July 2021 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Collection for the Rosie May Foundation 
 
On Friday we will be launching a collection for the Rosie May Foundation. 
 
Who are The Rosie May Foundation? 
A Nottingham charity, which helps children in Sri Lanka and Nepal. They help children to go to school 
and to learn so that they have a brighter future. During the pandemic, they have helped people in 
Bingham and surrounding villages by delivering hot meals, medicines and lockdown cupcakes. 
In Nepal, Rosie May Foundation rebuilt a Primary school that was destroyed in the 2015 
earthquakes. Children are provided with uniforms, a hot meal and a hot shower whilst at school. In 
Sri Lanka, the Rosie May Pre-School provides school meals, uniforms and school bags. For many 
children they are the first in their family to have an early years education. 
 
How can you help? 
The Rosie May foundation will give you each a tube of Smarties.   
You take the tube home and eat the Smarties. If you don’t like Smarties or can’t eat them, give them 
to someone who does BUT keep the tube. 
Fill the tube with as many 20p and £1.00 coins as you can. It does not matter if you do not 
completely fill it. Every little bit of money will help. 
Bring your filled Smarties tubes back to school by Friday 23 July. The Rosie May foundation will be 
coming into school on Friday 23 July in their pink Tuk Tuk and will collect any returned Smartie 
tubes. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mr Head 
Head of School 
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